

Mayor James E. Bradford Ph: 318-259-2385 Fax: 318-259-4177 P.O. Box 610 128 Allen Avenue Jonesboro, Louisiana 71251

January 10, 2018

Dear Business Owner:

On December 28, 2017, the Town of Jonesboro passed Ordinance 795, which fully adopted Louisiana's occupational licensing code and adopted the state's occupational license schedule. These changes were made in order to modernize our outdated code.

Due to these changes, we are requesting that you compete the enclosed application to update your contact information (if applicable) and include the gross receipts of your previous year. Please return this information to us as soon as possible, so we can accurately determine your occupational license according to the state tax tables.

To be frank, these changes will increase your occupational license tax; however, these changes were necessary to move forward. Our community's aging infrastructure is in a constant state of repair, and these costs add up. As a community, we must share the burden of taking care of our infrastructure.

If you would like to access more information about the changes that were made, please visit Permits.JonesboroLA.org. While there, you may also access electronic versions of this application as well.

It takes a community and shared commitment in order for our town to continue to move forward toward greater success.

Our office is always open if you would like to discuss these new changes or if you would like further assistance in understanding these changes.

Sincerely,

James E. Bradford

Jams & Brodon